

May 19, 2023

Mr. Paul V. Sheridan 22357 Columbia Street Dearborn, MI 48124-3431

Dear Mr. Sheridan:

Thank you for your recent message. We appreciate your contacting the Office of the Attorney General to share your thoughts.

As you may know, this office launched an investigation into the concerns you raise in your message. You may wish to read "Paxton Launches Investigation into Gain-of-Function Research and Misrepresentations by Covid-19 Vaccine Manufacturers" on our website at <a href="https://www.texasattorneygeneral.gov/news/releases/paxton-launches-investigation-gain-function-research-and-misrepresentations-covid-19-vaccine">https://www.texasattorneygeneral.gov/news/releases/paxton-launches-investigation-gain-function-research-and-misrepresentations-covid-19-vaccine</a>.

Please understand we cannot comment further at this time.

Again, thank you for writing.

Sincerely,

Chase Cowart

Chure Court

Constituent Affairs Division

Office of the Attorney General of Texas